
 

  

  

 

 

OFFICIAL 

Ethelton Railway Station 

Station Upgrade works 

 

 

 

The South Australian Government committed $9.9 million to upgrade 

the Ethelton Railway Station. The upgrade included new platforms that 

are more accessible and an improved passenger safety and 

experience. 
 

What’s happening 

 

During the upcoming closure of the Outer Harbor Railway 

Line, the pedestrian crossing at Ethelton Railway Station will 

be closed on Sunday 15 December 2024 between  

7am – 6pm.  

Throughout this closure we will be undertaking minor rail 

works. 

 

How this affects you 

 

While the pedestrian crossing is closed, pedestrians are 

asked to use the level crossing on Wirra Drive.  

Please follow traffic management directions while works are in 

progress. 

 

Thank you for your support and patience while these works 

were undertaken 

 

 

 

 

When 

Saturday 15 December 2024   

 

Hours 

Day works: 7am – 6pm 

 

Where 

Ethelton Railway Station 

 

More information 

 
Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

 

Call 1300 794 880 

 

Public Transport Enquiries 

1300 311 108 

  


